Message

From: AH

Sent: 7/6/2017 7:59:19 PM

To: Jodi Gottlieb (N "o/ Freinbere ; Stephen Smith
CE; John Blakeman Eric M. Georee [N

Subject: Re: Pierce- statement from ACLU re: Amber Heard donation

Stephen, thank you for reaching out.

I am no longer working with Pierce but instead now working with my new lawyer, Eric George (cc’d here).

We have a call sct for an hour from now to talk about this with my PR tcam. Their concern is that the press
could potentially spin the fact that this is an installment (and not the entire lump sum, as you well know isn’t
possible due to the structure of the settlement agreement) against me in some way. Also, we are tracking down a
confirmation/ statement from Children’s as well, although I don’t necessarily think we should wait on that.

Stephen, I’ll have my team reach out after we’ve spoken, if that’s alright?

Thanks again.

On Jul 7, 2017, at 3:28 AM, O'Donnell, Pierce _Wmtc:

Sent from my iPhone

Date: 04/11/2022

Judge: PSA
Case: CL-2019-0002911
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